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Dear Friends of Camp Nazareth,
 
Sometimes making the right decision can be the hardest one of all.  Due to the uncertainty of the times, we have made the challenging decision to cancel our Camp Nazareth 2020 residential camping season.  Instead of our traditional Camp Nazareth, we invite you to still participate in “virtual Camp Nazareth”. This will be held from July 5th-24th and will allow our campers to virtually participate in some of our favorite camp activities!  

Connect with some of your favorite Camp Naz staff!
Attend virtual themed activities!
Maintain contact with your Camp Naz friends!
Please like our Camp Nazareth Facebook page to find out more details and the schedule of activities!
 
We appreciate your understanding and we look forward to seeing you online this summer and in person in Summer 2021!  If you have already paid for your campership at Camp Nazareth, you will receive a full refund.  We anticipate all of our Camp Nazareth rentals operating as planned.  Visit our Facebook page and website, www.campnaz.org,  for updates.
 
Best Regards,
 
Denise L. Cavanaugh               
Executive Director   
   
Jack Callaghan
Chief Program Officer    

Rhiannon Pysnik
Youth Services Manager
 

